

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO

DATE:

April 9, 2013

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 13-0205

Planned Unit Development - Amendment 2 - Chesapeake Paperboard

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 13-0205. If passed, the bill will further the economic development goals of the McHenry Row project in Locust Point. The BDC respectfully request that favorable consideration is given by the City Council for Bill No. 13-0205.

cc:

Kaliope Parthemos Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill12/13-0205

